
March 9, 2009

Construction disrupts nighttime traffic on Southwest
Anthony Henday
Edmonton... Motorists can expect nighttime disruptions on Anthony Henday Drive at Rabbit Hill
Road to accommodate overhead sign construction.

Construction is scheduled for March 10 and 11 on the eastbound lanes and March 16 and 17 on the
westbound lanes, weather permitting. During construction, traffic will be reduced to one lane between
10 p.m. and 3 a.m. A total closure of Anthony Henday is scheduled each night for approximately 30
minutes prior to 2 a.m., while the overhead structure is raised into place. 

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded that
fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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